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May 31, 2006

To: Buzz Johnson

From: Joy Hall, Executive Director
Arbor Terrace Assisted Living

Re: Recycling Location , é \X”’G’ é? } %Z..

The proposed Recycling Center to be located at the intersection of Cross Park and Park
Village would create a fusther problem with traffic flow at that corner. Tt is already a
dangerous and congested four way intersection with a significant back-up of traffic. In
addition, this intersection floods during heavy rains. The present Recycling Center is
also an eye sore and I would assume that this would not change when moved to the
proposed location  Therefore, we are asking that you reconsider the relocation of the

Recycling Center

Thank you.
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Joy Hall



